***Spaces available at the Emergent Religious Pluralism(s) conference in Cambridge***

The Woolf Institute in Cambridge is hosting a 2-day conference on the theme of religious

pluralism, on 17-18 April 2018. The event will bring together experts from a broad range of disciplines -
including theology, political science, anthropology and religious studies - to explore varying conceptions
of, and commitments to, religious pluralism around the world.

Keynote: Professor Nasar Meer, University of Edinburgh, Liberal Citizenship, Pluralism and Muslims in
Europe

You can find the programme here and the eventbrite page here

Please contact John Fahy (jef96@georgetown.edu) with any queries
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